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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2011 11:27 AM
To: 'Kasey Jones'
Subject: RE: German Auto - 301 E 14th Street, San Leandro

They’re former property owners, so they get the privilege of being listed as RPs.  I / we were aware that Mr. Andrade’s 
address doesn’t “work” but were not aware that the Wilhelm’s address was also “not working” (we’ve not received a 
returned letter).  They also appear to have left the county (a move or a death) as there are no parcels associated with their 
names within the county.  I suspect (but don’t know - obviously) that they don’t care about receiving communications as 
they have not kept us informed as to their address changes.   
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Kasey Jones [mailto:kaseyjones@stratusinc.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 5:25 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: German Auto - 301 E 14th Street, San Leandro 
 

Mark, 
 
I have two parties that have been on the cc’d lists that no longer reside at the addresses we have for 
them.  The parties are: 
 
William Andrade – P.O. Box 2786, Dublin, CA 94558 
 
AND 
 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Wilhelm, 12770 Skyline Boulevard, Oakland, CA 94619 
 
Do you know who these parties are and if they still require copies of the reports?  If so, do you have 
updated mailing addresses for either or both parties?  I can’t find any information on these parties as 
to why they are being copied. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
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Kasey L. Jones 
Senior Project Manager 
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 
PH (415) 516‐0373 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this eMail 
 


